
Cedarville Music Boosters News to use June 2019 
 

 
So the graduates are on their way, a new Senior class comes of age, and the whole school year cycle begins 

anew. I hope you are already enjoying summer break or maybe like our house, a student is soon beginning 

summer college classes already. Perhaps the new College Freshman is already gathering the items they will 

need for their first year of college coming soon or the new 8th Grader is thinking about Marching Band already 

and letting their talents take them onto Hickman Field for Friday Nights. 

It’s always something keeping us busy and active. Cutting the grass, Spring Cleaning, planning on the next 

school year, or planning on how to free someone they love from Carbonite. What will keep you busy ? 

 Focus on the new school year has already begun in the Music Department. Band Officers have been chosen, 

Section leader appointments are filled and the look forward to Band Camp is already underway. 

 

 
         Newly announced Band Officers for the 2019-2020 school year. Congratulations to these leaders. 

 



 
Section leaders and Band Ambassadors roles filled for 2019-2020      Clearly, they will lead into 2020 

 

      
Band Veterans recently conducted a peer to peer informational session with Middle School Band members. 

These Vets shared their personal experiences, what they love about Band, and answered many questions. 

What a great opportunity for Middle Schoolers hearing directly from other Students. GOOD STUFF 

  



May wrapped up the concert season with 3-shows. All were received well and the crowds loved them. 

Here are some highlights... 

 
                                        Middle School Concert Band performs in the Gymnasium 

Middle School Concert Band performs “Ghosts in the Graveyard” https://youtu.be/0y6r1m2mhc8  

 
                                                                                                                                                  

 

High School Concert Band performs 

“The Devil Went down to Georgia”  

with Lanie Clausen on the fiddle  

https://youtu.be/0eOqa4J_Ais  

Alumnus Amongst us… 

Daniel Mullins, 2009 CHS Graduate was a guest 

narrator  for “The Devil Went Down to Georgia” . Mr. 

Mullins is now a radio broadcaster for real roots 

Radio- WBZI in Xenia, Ohio.  Welcome Home Daniel ! 

 

 

Lanie Clausen 

https://youtu.be/0y6r1m2mhc8
https://youtu.be/0eOqa4J_Ais


 
Over 150 performers make up this combined performance from Beginning, Middle School, & High School Band 

 

 

 

                                              
Jazz Band performs a Disco Legend Rose Royce number, “Car Wash”   https://youtu.be/J-cUgMgu1sQ  

Senior Tyler Smith and the CHS Jazz 

band performs Cab Clloway’s  

“Minnie the Moocher” 

 

https://youtu.be/RnWROjzWECA  

 

Daniel Ormsbee belts 

out a trombone solo 

Patrick Voisard cranks 

on a Tenor Sax solo 

https://youtu.be/J-cUgMgu1sQ
https://youtu.be/RnWROjzWECA


 

 
Cedarville elementary School performs “Supercalifragilisticexpealidocious” https://youtu.be/pMyVUzwJ0eA 
The Elementary Concert theme this year was “Disney on Stage”. 4th graders performed on recorders and all of 

the students sang their hearts out much to the delight of a full house. 

 

     
                                        It’s onto Middle School Band for these kids later this year” 

High School Concert Band performs the theme 

song from “The Simpsons” a difficult but fun 

piece with many different elements. 

https://youtu.be/oKMFq1pBLgQ  

https://youtu.be/pMyVUzwJ0eA
https://youtu.be/oKMFq1pBLgQ


 

 

         

 



 
 

 

 

Highlights form the 12th annual Broadway at the Ville performance on May 15th  

      
The calm before the “Broadway at the Ville” storm                  A fun view that spectators never get 

 

 

Choralation performs “A Musical”  

Patrick Voisard explains to Brandon 

Funk, the appeal of a musical, backed 

by a fun, talented, and “Superior” 

Choralation group. 

https://youtu.be/6RcNUW6qUXQ  

On May 23rd the Class of 2019 

graduated. Here’s a looksy at 2 

videos posted by the Cedarville 

Music Department… 

https://youtu.be/AekMBKVYLV

Y   

 

https://youtu.be/NBwQUZepJr 

I 

https://youtu.be/6RcNUW6qUXQ
https://youtu.be/AekMBKVYLVY
https://youtu.be/AekMBKVYLVY
https://youtu.be/NBwQUZepJr


 
 

 
 

 
 

2019 Seniors are recognized during 

the combined High School and 

Middle School Choirs as they 

joined forces on stage to sing “So 

Long, Farewell” from “The Sound 

of Music” 

https://youtu.be/xkCr3MPmHb0  

Combined Choirs performs “Do you 

hear the People Sing” from Les 

Miserables 

https://youtu.be/DIsiy2J0E6s  

Middle School Choir perform 

“Somewhere over the Rainbow” 

https://youtu.be/9zRXWFJsGFY  

https://youtu.be/xkCr3MPmHb0
https://youtu.be/DIsiy2J0E6s
https://youtu.be/9zRXWFJsGFY


 
 

 

 
 

 

HS Choir performs a Medley from 

“The Phantom of the Opera” 

https://youtu.be/3R7QtqJIQtQ  

Tyler Smith sings “If I Were a Rich 

Man” from Fiddler on the Roof 

https://youtu.be/T29BcfTN03c  

Kira Waltz, Anna Winter, and 

Madelaine Smith sing 

“Matchmaker” from Fiddler on the 

Roof. Great harmonies! 

https://youtu.be/qTTetO8vua8  

https://youtu.be/3R7QtqJIQtQ
https://youtu.be/T29BcfTN03c
https://youtu.be/qTTetO8vua8


 
 

 

 
 

 

Choralation performs “Guns & Ships”  

From Hamilton 

 

https://youtu.be/hPCyzR57g2o  

Choralation performs “Schuyler 

Sisters: from Hamilton 

 

https://youtu.be/Ah4_vsC8SuQ  

Emeline Reid and Jenna Mailloux sing 

“Teachers Argument” from Fame 

https://youtu.be/4j3JQ0eDrhU 

https://youtu.be/hPCyzR57g2o
https://youtu.be/Ah4_vsC8SuQ
https://youtu.be/4j3JQ0eDrhU


 

DID YOU KNOW  ?? 

In 2017 Choraltion did 3 other songs from the current running Musical, ”Hamilton”  Those can be found in the 

May 2019 newsletter, and on Youtube at the “Cedarville Music Department” Youtube channel 

Go here to see all 360+ videos available for viewing… 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAF4uowtXvRMtunnMdKgC8Q  

 

Music students are a pretty bright bunch… 

 

 
Congrats to these Music Students & recipients of awards 

John Philip Sousa Award  Mackenzie Dawes 

Louis Armstrong Jazz Award  Tyler Smith 

National School Choral Award Jenna Mailloux and Lanie Clausen  

Choraltion performs “Who Lives, 

Who Dies, Who Tells Your Story” 

from Hamilton 

https://youtu.be/bN72fQi1JA0  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAF4uowtXvRMtunnMdKgC8Q
https://youtu.be/bN72fQi1JA0


       
   Congratulations to Lanie Clausen for receiving the Cedarville Music Boosters Scholarship this year 

                       Lanie will be minoring in Music at Cedarville University beginning in the Fall 

 

Logan Brennaman   Technology & Multi Media Production 

Tevia Carr    Salutatorian and Mathmatics & Science awards 

Jenna Mailoux    English 

Devyn Jones    Social Studies 

Daniel Ormsbee   Phys. Ed. & Health 

Other awards and scholarships…Abby Salisbury, Wes Wickline, Ben Kinsinger, Lanie Clausen, Devyn Jones, Ben 

Hulbert, Mackenzie Dawes, Zach Kitzmiller, Tevia Carr, Jenna Mailloux, and Jocelyn Minton 

 

DID YOU KNOW  ?? 

Parents of Marching Band members can spend a night with their Son or Daughter and other band members in 

their cabins during Band Camp !! Each cabin needs a Chaperone for the nights at Camp Clifton. A basic 

background check is all that is needed and is funded by Music Boosters.  Please contact Music Boosters Vice 

President and Band Camp Coordinator, Norma Wilker at 937-269-8639  or at norma.wilker@mcesc.org  to sign 

up and reserve a spot. What a fun way to share YOUR kid’s Band Camp experience.   

 

DID YOU KNOW  ?? 

The Music Department is looking for a Digital Camera to be donated for capturing Concerts, Events, & 

Marching band shows on the field. Please contact President Pam Smith if you have one to give. It will be well 

used and help to save and share the good stuff our kids do every year. For many years Rita Doyle has 

graciously captured thousands of images. Rita retires this year and was recognized at the Graduation 

Ceremony on May 23rd  The camera needed can never replace the kind work Rita has done, but it will pass this 

duty on to someone else.   

mailto:norma.wilker@mcesc.org


 

Where in the world is the Cedarville Band Shirt 

This edition finds an unidentified individual trying his best for some reason to hide his Cedarville Band shirt.  

The location escapes the writer, but he is guessing “The Little Shop of Horrors”?  Three others can be spotted 

on page-2 of this newsletter from the Band room. 

 
Send us your pictures with somebody wearing a Cedarville Band shirt and we’ll post it here. It can be 

anywhere…in Ohio, in the mall, in the band room, or in another country  !     email to..    

jvoisardcmb@gmail.com 

Upcoming Events…. 

Monday 6/10/2019 Music Boosters Meeting in the Band room. Enter door #19 on north side of building 

Monday 7/8/2019 Music Boosters Meeting in the Band room. Enter door #19 on north side of building 

 

How to contact Cedarville Music Boosters  

Cedarville Music Boosters    Pam Smith 

PO Box 493      Music Booster President 

Cedarville, OH 45314     ajbtcmom@me.com   

       (937) 631-1285 

 
Chris Campbell   Norma Wilker   Jim Voisard 

Music Booster Treasurer  Vice President   Publicity Committee Chair 

 campbellcrew@att.net    norma.wilker@mcesc.org  jvoisardcmb@gmail.com   

 (937)  206-0850    937-269-8639   937-673-5208 

 

 

mailto:ajbtcmom@me.com
mailto:campbellcrew@att.net
mailto:norma.wilker@mcesc.org
mailto:jvoisardcmb@gmail.com


Just for funnies… 

      

  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 



  

 

 

I hope you enjoyed these. On a more serious note, see the next page for the Music Boosters 

donation form. We may have already missed our chance at the $1000 donation challenge with 

an annonomous donor. Every bit helps so if you can make a contribution, please print the next 

page and contribute to the Music Boosters. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please print this page to help with donations to the Music Boosters 

  

Cedarville Music Boosters 
P.O. Box 493 Cedarville, OH 45314 

Donation form 

Cedarville Music Boosters is a non-profit organization. Monetary support from individuals and groups like you, 

are the quickest way to turn generosity into useful tools, garments, musical instruments, performance 

equipment, and Scholarships.  

We respect your privacy and will gladly allow your donation to remain anonymous. Please indicate below your 

acknowledgment preference. Receipts for donations are available and will include our federal Tax ID number 

for donations, which, may be tax deductible. (Consult your tax advisor)  

Donations accepted by cash, check, or money order payable to “Cedarville Music Boosters” 

 

Name (Printed please) _____________________________________________  

Address  _____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

 

Donation Amount ____________________________ 

□  Receipt requested to address above   □ email address__________________________ 

□  I wish to remain anonymous 

□  I wish to remain anonymous, but request a return receipt of donation  

Consent to convey donation* _______________________________ 

     Initial or sign here 

*by signing you are allowing public acknowledgment of donations received and conveyance to 

the general public in written, oral, electronic form, and acknowledgments in signage form. I, 

we, understand that not all donations will be acknowledged by public announcement and 

conveyance is left to the discretion of Cedarville Music Boosters Officers.  

Mail to : Cedarville Music Boosters, P.O. Box 493, Cedarville, OH 45314  

 


